
From: David Vanis <dvanis@volusia.org>
To: VolusiaExposed 
Cc: Bernice Wendland <BWendland@volusia.org>, George Recktenwald 
<GRecktenwald@volusia.org>
Subject: Re: PRR - VCDPP Investigations
Date: Wed, 08 Apr 2015 10:38:29 -0400

The two reports completed in March 2015 are attached.

(inserted by VolusiaExposed.Com  received IAs reports on correctional officers – Jason Moore & Jeff 
Washburn)
Regards,

David Vanis, Captain
Volusia County Department of Public Protection 
Internal Affairs
125 W. New York Avenue, Suite 183
Deland, FL, 32720
Office: (386)740-5120 ext 12595
dvanis@volusia.org
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